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(Scroll down to see Police and Community Development reports.) 



 

Police Chief 
John B. Miller 

 
170 Porter Avenue 

Biloxi, Mississippi  39533 
Office:  228.435.6100 

Fax:  228.374.1922 
www.biloxi.ms.us 

Criminal Intelligence Unit 
T. (228) 702-3160 
T. (228) 702-3122 
T. (228) 435-6118 
F. (228) 702-3179 
ciu@biloxi.ms.us 

 

 
DATE: August 15, 2016 
 

RE: Biloxi Police activity for August 8-14, 2016 
 

TOTAL CALLS FOR SERVICE 2,458 

TOTAL INCIDENT REPORTS (Case Numbers) 594 

TOTAL OFFENSES (Violations/Reports) 280 

TOTAL ARRESTS 145 
 

Calls excluded from call type charts were: Checking Building – 61; Extra Patrol – 953; Suspicious 
Circumstances – 134; Traffic Stops – 261; and Walk & Talk – 143. Additional details may be viewed 
at http://www.crimemapping.com/map/ms/biloxi. 
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Community Development Activity Report Aug. 15, 2016 
 
Last week in Community Development, building plans were submitted for the proposed 
Marshall’s Funeral Home to be located at 234 Veterans Avenue. The new structure will 
be located south of the new crematorium that was completed last year. Plans were also 
received for the foundation for the Blind Tiger Restaurant. Construction of the restaurant 
is scheduled to begin as soon as the building plans are approved. 
 
There were 68 building permits issued last week, with a construction valuation of 
$680,000. Certificates of occupancy were issued for 9 structures and business licenses 
were issued for 2 new businesses. Building inspectors performed 84 inspections, and 
code enforcement officers opened 124 cases and resolved 132. 
 
This week, the Planning Commission will consider an application for a zoning change, 
from LB-Limited Business, to NB-Neighborhood Business, for properties located at 2432 
and 2436 Pass Road. The zoning change is necessary to accommodate potential retail 
tenants. The DRC will consider an application, and  site plan, this week for a  
construction lay down yard for the Hidden Springs Pitcher-Point Development located in 
Woolmarket.    


